
COLLEGE/SCHOOL VISITATION PROGRAM 

SENIORS ONLY 
 

The list of all the colleges that are scheduled to visit 

WPHS is located in Naviance.  It is updated as the 

visits are scheduled.  In order to ensure you do not 

miss any college visits that you may be interested in, 

please follow these steps: 
 

• Log in to your Naviance account    

             www.connection.naviance.com/wphs 

• Open the tab “Colleges”  

• Click on “Upcoming College Visits” 

• Click on “View all College Visits” 
 

In addition, you can view the list of colleges visiting 

on the bulletin board across from the College & Career 

Center. 
 

SENIORS:  Be sure to put any college(s) that you are 

interested in into Naviance.  Naviance will notify you 

of the college(s) upcoming visits.  
 

If you have questions regarding how to get a Naviance 

account started, you can email johanamendoza@wpcsd.k12.ny.us,  or 

see your guidance counselor, or visit the College & 

Career Center. 
 

http://www.connection.naviance.com/wphs
mailto:kimberlysiciliano@wpcsd.k12.ny.us

